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Friday 7th July 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Year 4 and Year 2 Residentials 

We look forward to welcoming the children back from their residentials later today.  They have had a great 

time and the weather has been very kind for them.  I am sure that they will be exhausted, need an early 

night and that they will sleep very well tonight! 

We will inform you when the photos of their activities are posted on the school website, for you to enjoy. 

Braiswick School Photos 

A reminder that today is the deadline for booking photos online or returning order envelopes with proof 

cards and payments to school. These photo orders will be delivered to school by the end of term with no 

delivery charge. School cannot accept any orders after today and online orders will incur a delivery charge 

to your home address. 

Trip to Wicksteed Park 

Most children prefer their own packed lunch on this day but if your child would like a school packed lunch 

from Love Food, please book it with them by 7pm this Sunday, 9th July, at the latest. 

There are also still some hot lunches booked for the 12th - please check and do change to a pack up if 

needed or delete. We are trying to reduce food waste as much as possible!    

If your child is being provided with a Love Food school packed lunch, could we ask that you send your child 

in with a lunch box container and plastic bag.  

After School Club New Telephone Number 

If you need to contact the staff in after school club after 3.30pm please use the new telephone number 

07864 006 783. 

July 
Tuesday 11th  Whole School   Sports Day 1pm 
Wednesday 12th  Whole School   Trip to Wicksteed Park 
Monday 17th  Whole School   Reports go out to parents 
Thursday 20th  Year 6    Leavers’ Assembly 

Term Break School Closes Back to School 

Easter  Friday 31st March 2.00pm Monday 17th April 2023 

May Half Term  Friday 26th May 3.15/20 Tuesday 6th June 2023 

Summer Friday 21st July 2.00pm  Wednesday 6th September 2023 

Enjoy the weekend,   

 

Claire Shortt, Headteacher 
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